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To: r3@denr.gov.ph, R3 CENRO Masinloc <cenromasinloc@denr.gov.ph>, mobpls.denrmasinloc@gmail.com, DENR
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Maclang <bethmclang@yahoo.com.ph>, ordcaraga@gmail.com, denrcenrodapa@ymail.com, samphils04@gmail.com

Good day Sirs and Mesdames,

Pursuant to DENR Special Order No. 2021-664 creating the Project Steering Committee (PSC), Inter-Agency Technical
Working Group (ITWG), National Project Coordinating Unit (NPCU), and Regional Project Management Committee
(RPMC) for the Philippines Sustainable Interventions for Biodiversity, Oceans and Landscapes (SIBOL) Project, please
be informed that the ITWG will be convene for its third Meeting on 21 July 2023, Friday, 9:00AM-3:00PM at Novotel
Araneta, Cubao, Quezon City.
 
The said Meeting aims to attain the following objectives:
 
1. Review of Minutes and Matters Arising from the previous ITWG meeting;
2. Report the progress, accomplishments, challenges, and milestones of SIBOL Project for FY 2023;
3. Identify and endorse the replication sites of SIBOL;
4.  Discuss the schedule of the next ITWG Meeting and proposed agenda for  the second Project Steering Committee
(PSC) meeting; and
5. Other Matters.

Through the SIBOL Project, protected area development and management programs and activities in Masinloc-Oyon Bay
Protected Landscape and Seascape, Mt. Mantalingahan Protected Landscape, Siargao Island Protected Landscape and
Seascape, and Puerto Princesa Subterranean River National Park are being supported particularly in improving the PA’s
natural resources governance, sustainably managing natural resources, and reducing environmental crimes.

In view of the above, may we request the participation of the PASus of the abovementioned protected areas. We would
appreciate receiving confirmation of their attendance through Ms. Frances Brillo at frances.brillo@bmb.gov.ph/8925-
8947 and Ms. Alexa Lasch at alasch@ph-sibol.org.

Thank you and our best regards.
 

National Parks Division
DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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